F.No.A-33-1/2019-TS-I {July)
Government of India
Ministry of Human Resource Development
Department of Higher Education
Technical Education Burcau

Shastri Bhawan, New Delhi,
Dated the 16t July, 2019
To,

Ms. Vinni,

784 /8, Extension-1, 80 Feet Road,
Shalimar Garden, Sahibabad,
Ghaziabad, Pin-201005,

Uttar Pradesh,

Mobile No. 9210914822

Subject: Application under Right to Information Act, 2005-reg.

Sir,
[ refer to your RTI application Registration No. DOHED/R/2019 /80656/4 dated
25.05.2019 received in this Division on 24.06.2019.

2. I am the CPIO in respect of 23 IITs dealt with in Technical Section-I. The
information sought is not available with the undersigned.

3. Appeal if, any may be preferred within 30 days of receipt of this reply to Shri
Prashant Agarwal, Director (IITs), Department of Higher Education, Shastri Bhawan,

New Delhi-110001, who is the First Appcllate Authority.
Yours @UH
| et

(Kundan Nath)
Under Secretary & CPIO



